
ANDERSON-COTTONWOOD IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

 

 

Policy for Maintenance Worker Attire 

 

For the safety of our crew, this Policy applies to all maintenance employees.  

Maintenance employees must be dressed in appropriate work attire before clocking in. 

Clothing should be:  

 Long pants; 

 Shirts with sleeves 

 Boots. 

If not appropriately dressed for work, you will be sent home to change attire without pay.  
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